
From: Judi Nail
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Permit
Date: Thursday, March 02, 2017 1:08:28 PM

Dear ADEQ,

I am writing to plead with you to not grant a permit to the C&H Hog Farm.  Our
state's natural resources need to be protected for our children and grand children. 
The Buffalo River was made the first national river by a few who had the wisdom to
stand up to the Army Corps of Engineers and other developers.  As our state agency
please continue the legacy.
Judi Nail
620 Fern
Mountain Home, AR 72653
jnail1113@gmail.com
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